INTUC
NATIONAL UNION OF BSNL WORKERS (FNTO]

(Regd. No. 4897)
CHQ T-16, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi-110001, Phone/Fax : 011-23358891
Mobile 09968854636 E-mail : fntochgnewdethi@gmail.com, jayaprakashgsfnto@gmail.com
(camp Office at Hyderabad - 094400 75366

No NU/CHQ/Genl/41 Dated 25-01-2017

il

Shri Manoj Sinha,

Hon’ble Minister of Communications,
Sanchar Bhawan,

20 Ashoka Road,

New Delhi 110001

Sub: - Strategic Sale of BSNL-regarding.
Hon'ble Sir,

On behalf of our Union NUBSNLW (FNTOQ), | would like to invite your kind attention
towards the Hon'ble Prime Minister's Office note dated 30" December 2016 regarding
imagination of strategic sale of PSUs BSNL and ITI Ltd. Resultant to this all workers of BSNL
are feeling unsecured.

The National Union of BSNL Workers (FNTO) is representing thousands of its non-
executive workers. The Niti Aayog’s consideration for disinvestment BSNL through strategic
sale is empathetically opposed by our union. Such movement will not at all be beneficial to
BSNL and its staff.

The revival of BSNL has somehow geared up presently and the workers have a strong
faith in its further betterment which will be really in the interest of company and workers as well.
The Company is sincerely discharging social obligations and responsibility of Govt. for providing
Telecom facilities especially in rural areas.

Our union therefore requests your honour to kindly extend your cooperation in order to

drop the imagination of strategic sale of BSNL.
With regards

Yours Sincerely

(K.Jayaprakash)
General Secretary
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